Parking Study Committee Minutess Jan 09

Meetings were called to order and seconded by all.

Committee Make-up:

Members -

Chairman - Bob DeCoste

Communication – Amy Lemkin

Committee – Amy Lemkin, Bob DeCosta, Moe Fischel, Audrey Cassavoy, John Brannan, Dennis Zaia, (plus Jim Canavan)

Attendance - all but Dennis.

Review of previously stated Goals from last meeting

Discussion including:

- 1) Bob will bring a letter to Selectmen regarding our progress, recommendations, and anything requiring of a Town Meeting vote or Selectmen decision
- 2) Potential Plans to increase amount of violation fees and frequency
- 3) Potential plans to increase restricted zone to include Sagamore Hill, Bay Street area
- 4) Pay Stations for next year part of 2013 goals
- 5) Pay Station guest speaker might be April 23rd...confirm with Moe F.
- 6) April 19th, finalize what we present to Selectmen

Voted and recommended pursuing increasing Sagamore Hill and Bay Street as Restricted Zone. Scheduled two open meetings, so far favorable response to first meeting.

Removed Hampton Circle from topic.

Notice was given to Town Hall, Hull Times, Cable, and WATD. 2nd Meeting scheduled for March 26th.